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newsletter will be sent from your new- teacher!
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We will miss the children as they move into Year b, howerer we are sure that will
continue to grow- and thrive with Miss Haycox and Mrs Phillips.
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Mrs Machin, Miss Cooper and Mrs McGann

Your School Year in Team Badgu*s

Forgourhmwmkﬂrﬁsweek,wewouldlikz to create a PowerPoint
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*A front cover
*A page about memories with your friends over the year
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*A page about your hopes and godls for Year k.
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Reminders
Please ensure that you have returned your ukulele to school before we break up.
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